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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (2) commencing 11 July 2022 

 
Assembly 
Year 12 Virtual Assembly – Tuesday 12 July  
 
EEP 
The EEP Programme has finished. Therefore, all Year 12 students now have Private Study, Period 4, Wednesday. 
Students should remain on site to do independent work. 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a Maths drop-in session on Wednesday Period 4 in Ma10 with Mr Christy for Year 12 students.  
 
Library 
Please note that the LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED for a stock check during the week of 11- 15 July. Any books due back 
this week may be returned to the box outside. Please ask the Library staff about access to online journals. 
 
Ties 
Students who normally wear ties in school should continue to bring these; we will communicate regularly via email 
and registration if there is any relaxation of the dress code in this regard on account of hot weather. 
  
Cafe arrangements for Thursday 14 July 
St Aidan's is hosting its transition day for next year's Year 7 pupils on Thursday and as a result we are having to 
change some of the arrangements for main school year groups at lunchtime. This will also impact on Year 12 as we 
need to provide lunch for Year 10 in the cafe. If you are having lunch in the cafe, therefore, please could you do so in 
the first part of the lunch hour and vacate the cafe by 1pm so that there is space for Year 10 students. Thank you for 
your co-operation.  
 
 
Thank you 

 
 

 

 


